
DNA Learning Center Summer Opportunities! 

We are looking to have 6 students employed by the DNA Learning Center over 
approximately 5 weeks for residential camps and workshops. The camps run from 
June 13 - July 15. These camps aimed at elementary through high school students and 
we need your help for it to be a success! While the camps are science themed no 
specific science knowledge is needed. A passion for STEM and working with younger 
students are the most important skills needed. 

Training begins June 12 so you would need to move to campus June 11. The position 
runs from June 11- July 16. In order to be considered for a position, you must be 
available from for this window of time. 
Primary responsibilities will be to a Resident Leader for the students (live in the dorms 
with them) and be responsible for planning, leading, and supervising evening activities 
and overnight supervision. During the day while the campers are at the DNA Learning 
Center, you will either assist with the labs, teaching, or lab preparation work.  

Room (single room) and meals will be provided in addition to a stipend. The stipend for 
the 2024 summer will be $2700. Many students go on from this to apply and serve as 
RAs in the future. 

Please send information requested below via email or email attachment to 
DNAcenterDirector@nd.edu by March 1, 2024! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Stark, via email 
(DNAcenterDirector@nd.edu) or stop by Jordan 139. If you are interested in 
volunteering during the academic year helping with middle/high school students 
completing a lab, please email Dr. Stark your interest. 

Name:  
Campus Address:  
Home Address: 

In approximately 2 paragraphs please describe your interest in participating in 
the DNA Center Summer Camps as a resident leader including what skills you 
would bring to the position and any experiences you think have prepared you for 
this position. 

Please provide 2 names for references with email, phone, and contact 
information. One reference must be on campus (please consider a reference that 
might be able to speak to your ability to work with middle school age children). 
Please let them know that you are providing their name and information for this 
opportunity so they will not be surprised when I contact them. 


